
 

 

 

Executive Principal: Mr C Dillon   Headteacher: Mr M Shipman 

 
Dear New Students 
 
I am Jess Anderson and I am currently in Y9 at Sheffield Springs Academy. I moved up from Gleadless 
Primary in 2017. We chose Springs Academy due to it having the best facilities to meet my needs. 
 
I enjoy playing football for the school football team and refereeing for the younger years as it gives me a 
chance to experience new things. 
 
My favourite subject is PE because it is interesting to experience the different sports, but football is my 
favourite. Another one of my favorite subjects is mathematics because I enjoy the logic and the working 
out of the problems. 
 
All the teachers are great at the Academy. They are enthusiastic about the subject that they teach which 
helps you learn more. They are all really welcoming and they encourage you to work hard and ask for 
help if needed. You can speak to any teacher at any time because they are really caring and want you to 
have the best time you can at Sheffield Springs Academy. 
 
Rewards are great here. You can earn achievement points which add up. This enables you to earn many 
more rewards such as end of year school trips. Over the past 2 years at Sheffield Springs Academy, I 
have won overall year 7 and year 8 champion. This encourages me to work even harder because it 
means that any important visitor that enters the Academy will see my name on the honors board in the 
Academy reception. This could be you. You can also win overall subject champion at the end of each half 
term, this encourages you to work hard and even if you have a bad half term, there’s always next half 
term.  Overall Sheffield Springs Academy offers many opportunities 
 
The Bridge is where I found my comfort zone when I started at Springs. It helped me settle into the 
school, and now I go into the bridge everyday if I need to talk to anyone or just meet my friends for a 
chat. The Bridge is also a place where you can make new friends from all year groups and where you can 
have fun in a safe environment. 
 
I look forward to seeing you around the Academy next year. 
 
Thanks for reading. 
 
Jess Anderson 
Y9 
 

   

 

  

 


